
1 

 
 

 

Dear Parent, 

Namaste! 

It gives me great joy to connect with you all once again through 

this newsletter exclusively to express my gratitude. Hoping you 

are safe and taking all precautions required to keep the Virus at 

bay. I urge you to take extra care as there is a rise in numbers in 

Telangana in the last few days.  

 

Yes, things have panned out in a way that no one expected or 

was ready for. Enough is spoken and discussed about the change 

in our day to day transactions. It has certainly not been easy with 

the multiple challenges each one of us are facing. Yet, I am proud 

of the fact that as the SHRI FAMILY we have managed to rise to 

the occasion and handled the situation gracefully. It has been a 

month of learning for all of us and we have embraced the 

challenges and are continually overcoming them too. 

 

From the 

Principal’s 

desk 

     10 July 2020 

Greetings ! 

 

“Sometimes many words 

go unspoken and many 

thoughts remain 

unheard if not 

expressed at the right 

time”. 

 I hereby share my 

feelings through this 

thank you note with 

very valuable members 

of  the SHRI FAMILY. 

- Dr. Jyothi Reddy 
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I am grateful indeed for the way you all as the ‘Parent 

Community’ have stood by the school in these challenging 

times. It is thanks to this partnership that we have taken control 

over the situation effectively and delivered the best for our 

students’ overall development. It would not have been possible 

without your support and continued trust in our leadership. 

  

 You have supported the school by showing solidarity in 

supporting the decisions taken which were not easy. 

 By sharing your feedback promptly through the surveys 

rolled out you have shown your keen participation in 

making the right decisions. 

 As the Shri Family believes in the power of dialogue, I 

thank you for sharing your valuable insights during ‘SHRI 

SAMVAAD’ that were beneficial to all members of the Shri 

Family.  

 I have always believed in transparency and have always 

kept the communication channels open. I thank all parents 

who promptly attended the parent connect meetings and 

Principal’s webinars.  

 Keeping the spirit of the events alive, we organised 

Daddy’s Day at Home, International Day of Yoga and also 

our Signature event, Shri Jhankar through the virtual 

medium. All these events were a huge success thanks to 

the overwhelming participation from our parent 

community. 

 We also would like to thank you for timely payment of fee 

by most of you which speaks a great deal about your 

commitment to the Parent-School partnership. You will be 

happy know that this has resulted in timely payments of 

salaries and has brought smiles to the entire staff. 

 We as a team have constantly strived to incorporate the 

best practices that would benefit our Shriites and ensure 

an uninterrupted learning experience. Thank you for 

acknowledging, appreciating and encouraging us every 

step of the way through emails, messages and comments 
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on FB. This has kept us motivated to better our best each 

day. 

 I also appreciate all those parents who have played their 

part in ensuring timely submission of home assignments. 

 Shri Saathi has been a heartfelt initiative rolled out for the 

benefit of our Shriites and Shri parents to cope with the 

changed situation. It is heartening to see that some of you 

have benefitted from it and in-turn appreciated our efforts 

too.  

 A deliberate and conscious change in our communication 

policy has been made based on request from parents. In 

order to enable parents to have a direct and effective 

connect with the school for academics related discussions, 

we have shared contact details of segment coordinators. 

According to the survey 98% of you have appreciated this 

which makes the effort totally worth it. 

 A stepping stone has been laid towards creating the Parent 

representative body to make the partnership a more 

constructive and collaborative one. My appreciation and 

special thanks. 

 

I strongly believe that appreciation motivates and helps in 

giving out our best however, feedback helps in better 

preparation as we move ahead. Your constructive feedback has 

played its role in helping shaping the way we have structured 

the teaching-learning experience in an optimal manner.  

 

As I look back upon the 3 months of this new normal, I am 

immensely satisfied that we have left no stone unturned in terms 

of our efforts to deliver the best. I once again express my deep 

gratitude to each one of you for the continued support and trust. 
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“I want to say Thank You to all those individuals who have 

listened without judgement, spoke without prejudice, helped 

without entitlement and understood without jumping to 

conclusions.” 

Warm Regards 

Dr. Jyothi Reddy 

 

 

 


